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CANCELED: Today's Affordable Care Act Conference Call with States at 4pm ET

Good Morning,

The weekly Affordable Care Act conference call with states that was scheduled for TODAY, Thursday,
February 14th has been canceled. We look forward to speaking with you during our next call.

Feel free to email HHSIEA@hhs.gov if you have any questions or concerns.
Thank you,

Office of Intergovernmental and External Affairs
US Department of Health and Human Services
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